
 

 
 
 
 

 

May 4, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Jimmy Connor 

Business Manager 

IBEW, Local Union 1007 

11007 - 84th Street 

Edmonton, AB T5H 1M9 

 

Dear Brother Connor: 

 

This is in response to your email correspondence received on May 3, 2017 in which you 

request permission to suspend the regularly scheduled Unit Meetings that are scheduled for 

July and August, 2017. 

 

Permission is hereby granted to suspend the regular Unit Meetings for July and August 

providing that Local Union E-Board meetings will continue and provided proper notice is 

given to the membership. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

In solidarity, 

 
Bill Daniels 

International Vice President 
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